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25th January 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

There has been a flurry of brushing and gleeful smiles as the children engaged enthusiastically with 

the oral health programme that has been run by Heather and Lorraine from SpaDental.  The 

children’s awareness of dental health has been heightened including some information on healthy 

eating and avoiding too many sugary foods.  It has been great to take part in this Smile4life 

initiative.  Both Lorraine and Heather commented on the children’s attentiveness and politeness as 

well as the quality of questions that they asked. 

If your child is not already registered with a dentist, SpaDental Plymouth is offering to register 

children as new NHS patients.  They regularly organise children’s days in the school holiday breaks 

where the visit is geared to be fun and where they can feel at ease.  If you would like to register 

your child you can ring the practice on 663870 or register online at 

www.spadental.co.uk/plymouth/appointments/  The children’s day are on 19th and 21st February, 9th 

and 15th April, 29th May, 5th, 21st and 28th August , 21st October and 23rd December. 

Y2 Visit from the firemen  

The Year 2 children were impressed with the firemen who visited school this week as part of their 

Great Fire of London Project.  The children have been writing about their visit today and have 

remembered to include lots of the detailed information that they saw or heard about yesterday. 

 

In the Foundation Classes the children are very excited about finding out about dinosaurs and have 

been using their phonics to decode information in books and on screen.  A grand dinosaur day is 

planned for 29th! 
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In Year 1 the project on castles and forts is progressing well and this week as part of a technology 

lesson, the children have been making something with a moving part. 

 

Outside of school, many of our children are taking part in the dance school production of Beauty 

and the Beast at the Athenaeum Theatre Jan 29th to Feb 2nd.  Tickets are available online at 

barbicantheatre.co.uk or Tel: 267131. 

 

I hope that you all have an enjoyable weekend and manage to dodge the showers.  It is a great time 

of year to spend time reading so I do hope that, as a family, you find time to enjoy books together 

whether it is poetry, information or story books.  As always, a bed time story is a great way to end 

the day and share some special time together. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 


